Minutes of Budget Public Hearing
Held May 26, 2015

Vice Mayor Daniel Blake called the Budget Public Hearing to order at 6:00 p.m., May 26, 2015,
in the Borough Assembly Chambers. Assembly Members Mitchell, Powell, Prysunka, and
Rooney were present. Mayor Jack arrived at 6:05 p.m., and Assembly Member Decker was
absent. Borough Manager Jeff Jabusch, Clerk Kim Lane, and Deputy Clerk Lavonne Klinke were

also in attendance.

Public Hearing Items:

a. The purpose of this hearing is to give citizens an opportunity to make comments on the
City & Borough of Wrangell’s Budget for FY 2015-16 prior to the final decision made by

the Borough Assembly.
WRITTEN TESTIMONY - There was no written testimony

ORAL TESTIMONY
Manager Jabusch stated that there was a change from the State and that the City would be

getting roughly $42,000 more than originally expected from the State for the City’s jails.

Recessed at: 6:02 p.m.
Mayor Jack reconvened the Budget Public Hearing meeting at: 6:25 p.m.

WRITTEN TESTIMONY - None
ORAL TESTIMONY - None
Public Hearing Adjourned at 6:25 p.m.
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